
 

Dear English,

Happy February!

This month brings the welcome return of noticeably longer days - and hope that warmer
weather isn't far behind! I hope you are well and feel energized as spring approaches.

February also marks the launch of our Spring Conversation Groups with more than 300
learners enrolled, and the beginning of the Career Access Lab's 2nd cohort. Save the
date for CAL's annual Networking Event (details below)!

A new match cycle begins soon, which we expect will move more than 20 learners off our
tutoring waitlist. Read on to see how you can help us market our Tutoring Program - and
connect us with local learners most in need of this important service!

Our 2024 Annual Online Auction opens Monday! This year's catalog features many,
many places to go, things to do and must-have tickets to events and excursions. I invite
you to bookmark this page and BID HIGH to help support our free programs in local
communities!

Thank you for your continued interest and support - YOU are making a difference for
local adult English learners working towards a better life.

Best regards,
Maureen

Maureen Willis, Executive Director
ed@englishatlarge.org

 

BID HIGH in the EAL Online Auction

Auction Opens: Monday, February 26, 2024 at 8am
Auction Closes: Monday, March 4, 2024 at 10pm

Bookmark this page and plan to BID HIGH to support local programs!

Be an Ambassador for English At Large
Your Help is Needed!

https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2024
https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2024
https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2024
https://www.biddingforgood.com/englishatlarge/auction2024
https://www.englishatlarge.org/get-a-tutor/


Our Tutoring Program seeks to serve
learners who do not have access to English

programs in their area,
or who cannot afford the cost of

English instruction.

Please help us reach local learners most
in need of this program by sharing this
flyer across your networks and in your

community.

Copies of this flyer can be downloaded
from the homepage of our website in

multiple languages
www.englishatlarge.org

Feel free to print and post this flyer in your community!

Join Us to Support CAL Learners
Career Access Lab
Networking Event

May 2, 2024
6:00 pm

Winchester Public Library

Meet our CAL Learners
EAL Staff and Volunteers

M

Questions? Email Neha at americorps@englishatlarge.org

In Memoriam

We were deeply saddened to learn of the recent passing of

2 long-term, dedicated EAL volunteers.

In gratitude for their service and the many gifts they shared with their learners.

In honor of the difference they made in their communities.

Thank you Phyllis and Heidi

https://www.englishatlarge.org/get-a-tutor/
https://www.englishatlarge.org/


Phyllis Brooks Heidi Tyson

EMPOWER VOLUNTEERS IN YOUR COMMUNITY

 

www.englishatlarge.org

      

English At Large | 800 West Cummings Park, Suite 5550, Woburn, MA 01801

Unsubscribe info@englishatlarge.org

Update Profile |Constant Contact Data
Notice

Sent byinfo@englishatlarge.orgpowered by

Try email marketing for free today!

https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/iKqG6zIn8AkXyeNM-zsTbg
http://www.englishatlarge.org/
http://www.facebook.com/englishatlarge
https://www.twitter.com/englishatlarge
https://www.linkedin.com/company/englishatlarge
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
mailto:info@englishatlarge.org
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&pn=ROVING&nav=ac7ce40e-af85-4b12-a511-d914aad89153
http://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&pn=ROVING&nav=ac7ce40e-af85-4b12-a511-d914aad89153

	BID HIGH in the EAL Online Auction
	Be an Ambassador for English At Large
	Join Us to Support CAL Learners
	In Memoriam

